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Welcome back to all who have been wondering where the Bugle has been. My name is 
Joe Herman/ Post 25 Legion member and I have volunteered to help get the Bugle back 
on line. Let’s start with an update on who are our current Legion officers . 

· Commander : Bill Tinnin 

· 1st Vice Commander: Nancy Hay 

· 2nd Vice Commander: Dede Dexter 

· Finance Officer : Neal McGuire 

· Adjutant: Jim Galczynski 

Upcoming elections for the New Year start with nomination in April and general 
membership vote in May. So don’t hesitate to nominate someone or volunteer yourself. 

A hearty congratulation to the Post Auxiliary, especially Terri Streck and her 
committee, for a huge success on the Valentine’s Dinner and Dance. Great Job! There 
are plans in the works to do it again. No date set as of yet. 

Another cause for celebration is the mortgage for Post 25 is paid off! Yee Haw! 

We are in the process of raising funds for new flooring in the Bar. Any help would be 
appreciated. 
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Another note: If you have an interest in becoming part of a Post 25 Honor Guard, please 
contact the Commander or Adjutant to sign up… 

Just a note: if you have received an unsolicited request by another POST to transfer, 
please report the incident to adjutantpost25az@gmail.com 

We could use some kitchen help on Thursday & Friday. Cashiers or dishwashers are just 
a few of the needed assistance. Servers would need a food handler’s certificate (which is 
easy to get). Just a few hours per month… 

REMINDERS 

· March 18th 11:00am we will be streaming the Internment Ceremony for Brandon 
Kitts at Arlington National Cemetery. 

· Legion Meetings are now on the 3rd Monday of the Month. E-Committee meets 
first followed by the General Member meeting at 5:30pm. We would appreciate 
seeing more of the members attend. 

· No Bingo or Dinner on Saturdays due to lack of participation, except for possible 
special events. This may be a temporary suspension. 

· Karaoke on Friday evening 7:00pm 

· New website for Post 25 https://alpost25az.org 

 


